
 

 

 

March 26th, 2023                                                                                                                                                     

NIAHAC General and Board Meeting                                                                                                                                

Ferry Tail Farm, Elburn, IL. 

 

The meeting was called to order at 12:20 P.M. by President Thresa Horn.                                               

Candy Larsen motioned to accept the minutes from the last meeting as published and Kristina second, 

and all were in favor. 

 

Attendees:  Thresa Horn, Christine Prochaska, Kristina Horn, Jennifer Marquardt, Char Kletecka,      

Laurie Ferry, and Candy Larsen. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Deb Duick was not in attendance and there was no report available. 

Membership:  Candy Larsen reported 37 Adult and 7 Youth members through the end of March. 

Youth:  Chrissy Prochaska reported that she has nothing new at this time to report.   Jennifer Marquardt 

reported that some of the youth helped to address and send out post cards for our May show.   The 

youth will make up goody bags again this year and hand out at the May show.  Since we will not have a 

youth of the year this year to feature, Kristina Horn will make up a collage of our current youth to high 

light on our media pages.  

Show update:  Char Kletecka reported that she has the contact with the fairground and was assured that 

there would not be any construction in the immediate area of our show.  She also is handling the 

contract for the cleaning crews.  Jennifer Marquardt has reserved a block of rooms at the Ramada Inn.   

The Coliseum Corner will supply the morning coffee at a per cup fee.  Thresa Horn will acquire the 

snacks.  Nymeyers will be there. Dr Andrea McGowan will sponsor the coffee and snacks.  There was 

concern that the seating in the coliseum may not be completed.  Jennifer Marquardt will get paper 

plates etc. for the Pizza party.   

New and Old business:  NIAHAC will host a Meet an Arabian Horse at the Windy City Arabians Student 

Horse Show on April 22.  There will be a demonstration of the different disciplines. 

Next Meeting is scheduled at 11:30, July 16th 2023, at Ferry Tail Farm 47w675 Pennycress Ct., Elburn. IL. 
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Meeting was adjourned at 1:49 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted by your NIAHAC secretary,  

Candy Larsen 

 


